
 

Dear Parents: 

Greetings to you all. 

We would like to invite you to our first parents meeting for 2023-2024. That is to build a 

strong partnership between parents and teachers. Whether your child is having a positive or 

negative academic experience in school, parents meeting will help you and your child's teacher 

find ways to work together to ensure your child's success. 

• The meetings will be held as follows: 

1- On Thursday 16th of November at 12:45 pm till 2:30 pm for Upper Primary and 

Preparatory stages. 

2- On Thursday 30th of November at 12:45 pm till 2:30 pm for  KG and Lower 

Primary stages. 

 

• Please bear in mind that the first to come is the first to enter to meet your child's teachers. 

• As it is only nearly 2 hours, so each parent will be meeting each teacher for only 3 

minutes. 

• Registering students’ name for the meeting would be till 1:45 pm.  Parents will not be 

allowed to enter the school after that time. 

• Your children are your responsibility, supervision is not available at the time of the 

meeting.  STUDENTS ARE NOT ALLOWED TO ATTEND THE MEETING. 

•  

Note: 

Kindly note that our students dismissal on those days will be at 12:20 pm.  Students should 

bring the books of the first 7 sessions. 

Looking forward to seeing you all. 

 

 

 

KG Principal Principal of Primary and Prep. School Director 

 

Loreen Essam Christiane Tharwat Mona Kamal 


